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The first grade students had a 

skiing trip in Sugadaira from January 

18th to 20th.    

  On the first day, skiing was very 

hard for the beginners.  They tried 

very hard but many students fell 

down many times.   

  On the second day, they got better 

and enjoyed skiing on the top of the 

mountain.  

 On the last day, they wanted to stay 

longer because they liked skiing very 

much.      (Thiemy )  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
The three days that we spent were so awesome and cool. It was one 

of the best memories.  Each class enjoyed an activity on the bus. 

Class 3 played bingo and listened to music, it was J-pop.  Class 4 did 

a quiz and a talking game and so did class 2, class 1 was the most 

interesting because they played a guessing game and danced. The 

bus ride was super fun.  

The hotel that we went to was great. They had good food and nice 

beds. The only thing was that we worked hard, but the experience 

was great.  We had fun and enjoyed it.   (Thiemy) 

 

 The second grade students had a work experience program from 

January 21st to 23rd. They went to each work place and did various 

things. They learned the importance of work and various things 

including the pleasure of working there.  

I worked at a place for handicapped people. I started work with fear 

and uneasiness, but I enjoyed talking with the residents. In addition, 

I got to know the feelings of a person with a disability. When I left the 

place, one of the residents shed tears and I cried too. It was a really 

valuable time. I want to reflect on having learned about working life.  

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                 (Ririna) 

 

In Japan girls give chocolates 

to boys, but in the U.S.A girls and 

boys give chocolates to each 

other. In Taiwan on Valentine’s 

Day, boys give chocolates to girls.    

Cultures are different in 

different countries.   

It’s interesting.      

I’m going to make   

cookies this year.  

                              (Yuka) 

The editor’s postscrip 

  Did you enjoy this newsletter? 

There were a lot of events like 

skiing, and work experinece.   

Did you have fun?   

Good luck on your final exams.  

Let’s enjoy and look forward to the 

new school year!    (Risa) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


